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TOWN OF WEBSTER

SOLAR PROJECT SUBCOMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES TUESDAY July 27, 2021

The Solar Project Subcommittee held a meeting on Tuesday July 27, 2021. The meeting was held at
Town Hall; 945 Battle Street, Webster NH 03303 in the Grange Hall.

Subcommittee members present: Chairperson David Hemenway, Craig Fournier, Daniel Nudd.

Also, present: Town Administrator Dana Hadley, Land Use Coordinator Russell Tatro.

Chairperson Hemenway opened the July 27, 2021, Solar Project Subcommittee meeting at 7:10pm and
took attendance. There was no quorum present and therefore no business could be transacted. The Board
discussed how best to present the pilot agreement samples at the next scheduled meeting. The meeting

adjourned at 8:08pm

Minutes taken by Russell Tatro
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